From: -

Sent: 21-Apr-2021 13:28
To:
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] 2,3,5 Marlborough court ~[OFFICIAL]~

i
Thank you for the quick response addressing the concerns raised in the objection.

The police are happy with the licence being granted with the time being brought into 00:00 for Friday and
Saturday and the addition of the conditions relating to Challenge 25 & Door staff from 23:00 hrs on

Christmas Eve, New Years Eve and when operating outside of the licence hours on a TEN.

- if you need anything further from me then please let me know.

Kind Regards

Police Licensing Officer

Warrington Police Station | Charles Stewart House | 55 Museum Street | Warrington | WA1 1NE.
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From:

Sent: 21 April 2021 13:13

Cc:

Subject: [EXTERNAL] 2,3,5 Marlborough court

Hi
I’'m in receipt of you objection. As we discussed in our telephone conversation. | have spoken to the applicant and
relayed your concerns regarding the terminal hour on Fridays and Saturdays. To this end he has agreed to amend
the application to make the terminal hour 00.00. this, as you already know, is well within the Cheshire East
framework. | can also confirm that the challenge 25 ID scheme will be put in place and may be added as a condition
on the licence. We agree to the condition for SIA registered staff to be used after 23.00 when either the premise
trades on a temporary event notice or on the Christmas Eve and New Years Eve stipulated.

| hope this is enough for you to confirm you are happy for the licence to be granted.
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Kind regards

Manchester License Training

This communication is intended for the addressee(s) only. Please notify the sender if received in error. Internet
email is not to be treated as a secure means of communication. The Constabulary monitors all Internet and email
activity and requires it is used for official communications only. Thank you for your co-operation.



